
22nd November 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Bhangra Dancing – 11th December 

 

As part of our India topic we are excited that the children will have the chance to learn the art of 

Bhangra dancing!  

 

The three sessions will take place on Wednesday 11th December and the children will be required to have 

their indoor PE kits with them. If they have their own Indian outfits, however, they are more than 

welcome to wear them!  

 

The cost of the experience will be £3 for each child. Please complete the slip below and return it before 

Wednesday 4th December.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Bhangra Dancing - Year 4 

 

I understand that this letter requests a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child to cover the costs of 

the expert visitor 

 

 

Child’s Name:                               _______                              Class:______________________ 

 

 

 

I will be paying on ParentPay 

 

 

I need a bar code from the school office 

 

 

Signed_______________________      Date________________ 

 


